
 

 

Press release 
October 17, 2023 
 
 

Peab builds wastewater treatment plant in 
Ålesund 
 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build Fremmerholen’s new wastewater treatment 
plant in Ålesund. The customer is Ålesund Municipality and the contract is worth 
NOK 202 million.  
 
Ålesund Municipality’s existing wastewater treatment plant delivers clean water to around 
70,000 inhabitants. The new wastewater treatment plant will be vital in ensuring the supply 
of clean water to Ålesund and surrounding communities. The project includes building a 
processing plant, a wastewater cleaning plant and a two story pump station. Peab will also 
be responsible for the groundwork and plumbing installations.  
 
Environmental requirements are very high since some of the construction area is on a 
source of drinking water. Two of the planned measures are fossil free construction sites 
and doing most of the work with Peab’s own skilled workers.  
 
“We’re proud to contribute to ensuring a reliable supply of clean water to residents in the 
area. Peab will deliver high quality infrastructure that will serve the local community for 
many years ahead. We look forward to working closely with the municipality to carry out 
this project efficiently, safely and sustainably,” says Kjetil Nordang, Region Manager Peab 
Norway. 
 
Construction will begin in October 2023 and wastewater treatment plant is expected to be 
up and running in the autumn of 2026.  
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2023. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Kjetil Nordang, Region Manager Peab Norway, +47 908 67 000 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 62 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


